VIB: Information disclosure about receiving the document on accepting the change in location of Ho Chi Minh City branch
On 25/ 09/ 2018, Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank received the document No. 1535/ Office II.4 of Ho Chi Minh City Department of Banking Inspection and Supervision on accepting the change in location of Vietnam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank – Ho Chi Minh branch.
Accordingly,
Old location of the branch: “A part of ground floor and the second floor of Sailling Tower, No. 111 Pasteur, Ben Nghe ward, district 1, Ho Chi Minh City”

New location of the branch: “Room TR-01, ground floor of Lottery Tower, No. 77 Tran Nhan Ton, ward 9, district 5, Ho Chi Minh city”
Vietnam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank will select and announce the opening time of the Ho Chi Minh City branch later.

